
Week Commencing: 27.3.23 

As we enter the last week of the Spring term, we take a moment to reflect on the  extensive activities that the 

pupils (and staff in some cases!) have taken part in over the past few weeks. 

We are immensely proud of the progress pupils have made over the term, from the seemingly smallest to the 

obvious largest achievements, every single one is recognised and celebrated! 

 

 -Tina, Head Teacher 

Birthdays coming up!……  

Eli (Blue), Jimmy (Pine) 

Enjoy your special day! 

 

Upcoming Dates 

27.3.23 Epilepsy Awareness Day. 

Pupils and Staff can wear purple. 

31.3.23 Autism Awareness Day.  

Please wear your brightest coloured 

clothing! Last day of Term 

17.4.23 First day of Summer term. 

21.4.23 Wear a hat day! We would 

like to raise money for Chai Cancer 

Care—a charity that is supporting 

Hedy and her family through her 

treatment. Wear your favourite hat 

or a silly hat and make a donation! 

Help us to make this day a huge 

success! 

28.4.23 Wear what makes you   

happy day; fundraiser for the Jenna 

Wilkins Trust. Details to follow. 

 

West Essex Inclusion Project Half Term Fun 
The Epping Forest Inclusion Project supports children and young 

people aged 3-25 with a learning difficulty or disability through 

sport and leisure activities. We work alongside many providers in 

Essex to provide specialist support and fun activities all year 

round. The Easter programme, including ActivAte, where we’ll 

be offering a variety of activities from arts and crafts to 

sports is available to book now, just search 

“inclusion” https://eppingforestdc.bookinglive.com/ 

Awareness Days 

We have two awareness days next week. The purpose of these 

days is not to raise money, but to raise awareness and show sup-

port for our pupils that have various conditions. If you feel there 

is a day we have missed year, or know of a day that is important 

that is still to come this year please let Tina or one of the staff 

know so we can add it to the calendar. 

Please see details of the 2 days this week in the column to the 

left! 

Paradise Wildlife Park 

In June this year, the majority of the school will be going off site 

for a trip to the zoo. Please keep an eye out for a letter containing 

details after Easter. 

Easter bunny! 

With thanks to Haslers for the donation of Easter Eggs for the pupils! 

https://eppingforestdc.bookinglive.com/

